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Recently, Apex found that Samsung MLT-D111 series cartridges installed with 

new replacement chips cannot be recognized by the printer SL-M2077F (firmware 

version: 3.00.01.30，SEP-27-2016; applicable region: DOM) produced in July 2017. 

Currently, Apex has upgraded this series of products and Unismart system. 

 

1. Unismart Device 

Subject Before After 

Firmware Version  ≤V3.25.6 V3.25.7 

 

2. Uni-JIG Update 

JIG Code Item Before After Reason of Change 

ST1 Software Version ≤V3.1 V3.2 To resist firmware upgrade 

 
If there is any question, please contact your sales manager. 
 

“Apex” herein refers to Apex Microelectronics Co., Ltd. The information contained herein is subject to change without prior notification. Apex shall 

not be liable for technical or editorial errors or omissions contained herein. Photographed products may not always match the description.  

 


